From: Roger Kershaw

Sent: 03 July 2023 22:36

To: localreview

Subject: Site adjacent The Steading, Whiteburn Farm Lauder - 22/01905/ful
and 23/00031/RREF

CAUTION: External Email

Dear Louise

Thank you for your e.mail re the planning appeal relating to Ms McKinney at
Whiteburn Farm.

We would like all our previous objections and comments to be taken into
consideration at the appeal
meeting.

We wish to reiterate our main concerns which are:

The proposed build is outside the natural Whiteburn boundaries i.e. the burn and
the treeline.

Any new build would set a president for more new build applications and
therefore would ruin living at
Whiteburn for all the residents.

There are also unanswered questions from our initial objections regarding
disposal of grey water and

use of the crossing over the Whiteburn being only for light vehicles. Our deeds
make no mention of a

3.5 ton rating and it clearly states light vehicles only.

Yours sincerely

Roger and Niccy Kershaw



